Hollybrook Schools Association

Contact: sarahbomber@hotmail.co.uk or pta@hs.jetrust.org



Welcome to the new format PTA newsletter! Hopefully our new look will help us to keep you updated on what we are doing throughout the school to raise money for your children.

Sarah Bomber & Ruth Hollyoake

Chairs, Infants & Juniors

Easter Events

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Easter Discos and Easter table top sales, both were a huge success and the feedback we have received has been positive. A special thank you to Zigmars Barups (year 4 parent) who made the lovely wooden rabbits we sold. We also hope your children enjoyed the Easter egg hunt (infants) and their chocolate treat on the last day of term.

Summer Fayre

We are excited to announce that planning is well under way for the much anticipated Summer Fayre on Friday 16th June. This year it will be a joint event with both schools.

We are holding planning meetings on **Monday 8th May at 9am in the Infants and on Tuesday 9th May at the View at 7pm**. Please come along and support us! The Summer Fayre raises much needed funds for the schools, which contributes to equipment, school trips etc.



Upcoming Events

Friday 28th April

Cake sale, Junior playground (year 5/6 providing cakes)

Monday 8th May

Summer Fayre Planning meeting @ Infants, 9am

Tuesday 9th May

Summer Fayre Planning meeting (evening) @The View 7pm

Friday 19th May

Cake sale, junior playground (year 4 providing cakes)

Friday 26th May

Non Uniform, bring a bottle for Infants and Sweets for Juniors for the Summer Fayre.

Things to remember...

Coins for Charity-

Please bring foreign, preeuro and old British notes and coins to help us raise money. Collection bucket in both receptions.

Page 1 of 1